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HIGHLIGHTS 
MAY 2025 

UPCOMING  AND  ONGOING 

  http://lv.lethsd.ab.ca      (403) 328-5454          @lakeviewleth 

Fri May 2— School Assembly @ 11:00 —Lakeview families are welcome  

Tue May 6—Panago Pizza Fundraiser! Simply order from Panago North, 

and 15% of the sales will automatically go to our school! Call to Order: 310

–0001, visit their website at www.panago.com, or place walk-in orders at 

2667 Scenic Dr N #30.   

Mon May 19—Victoria Day, No School  

Tue May 20 — Professional Learning Day—no school for students 

                       — School Council Meeting @ 7:00 PM 

Thurs May 29—Celebration of Learning—more information to come! 

SCHOOL COUNCIL 

LOOKING DEEPER 

https://lv.lethsd.ab.ca/about/newsletter 

for information about: 

• Past newsletters 

• Other information for parents 
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As we wrap up the year, here are two 

important reminders: 

Panago Pizza Fundraiser – Tuesday, 

May 6th 

Don’t forget to support our school by 

participating in the Panago Pizza 

fundraiser! It’s a delicious and easy 

way to give back. 

Final School Council Meeting – 

Tuesday May 20th 

Join us for our last meeting of the 

year. All parents and guardians are 

welcome—we’d love to see you there  

Thank you once again for everything 

you do to support our school!  

 

Oki,  
 
As we welcome the month of May, it's a wonderful time to reflect on 
the incredible growth we've seen in our students throughout the year. 
From academic achievements to personal milestones, our school com-
munity has much to be proud of. 
We’re excited to invite you to our Celebration of Learning on May 29 
where students will showcase their accomplishments and creativity. It’s 
a meaningful opportunity to see firsthand the progress they’ve made 
and the joy they take in learning. 
We also encourage all parents to join us for our final School Council 
Meeting of the year on May 20. Your voice and involvement have been 
instrumental in shaping a supportive and enriching environment for our 
students. 
Thank you for your continued partnership—we look forward to cele-
brating with you! 
 
Warm regards, 
Connie Adserballe 
Principal 
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